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Subject: Proviso

Attachments: Draft Proviso- Submission of IT Plans to DOT 040814[PK].docx

Christian,
Please take a look at this and let me know what you think.  Last week, Senator Leatherman asked for some legislation 
that would encourage/mandate IT consolidation and would mandate agency compliance with state policies.  The 
proviso passed by the House covers the compliance issues.  For the consolidation issue, a proviso may be best for the 
coming year, especially as state IT works on its issues with capacity, fees, plans, etc.
 
We don’t know what we have as a state.  We don’t know our infrastructure, our spend, our human resources, or our 
investment in IT projects.  This proviso starts to build the information we need to formulate a state plan and sets us 
up for consolidation efforts led by the DOA. 
 
I propose this as a first step towards consolidation.  This proviso would be in addition to the security proviso that was 
passed by the House.
 
Marcia
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